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To: wildp
Subject: H-LV 3, Murieston South (8), Tarbet Drive - Objection to Development
Date: 10 November 2015 20:19:02

__

Dear Sir

I object to any development on the area of contaminated land covered by the
above reference.

This land must be de-zoned for future development as previous investigations
have revealed grave concerns about the high level of toxic waste on this site. Any
consideration to disturbing or removing the contaminated soil would put every
household and neighbouring schools, nurseries and medical centre at high risk,
and the Council would be negligent in their legal duty of care by supporting such
an action.

The site is best served by de-zoning it from development and allowing nature to
take its course over time and let it contribute to the natural amenities of the
surrounding area.

There are plenty of other sites which can be pursued with none of this risk.
Regards

William Dobbie





